
Report on the fabric of the Church and its goods and ornaments.                                          
April 2023 
 
The Church Warden reports that the final inspection and payment have been 
completed for the chancel roof. I wish to record my thanks to Steve Hasler for 
his oversight of this project. 
The quinquennial inspection took place in September 2022. The report was 
generally positive although the North aisle roof is likely to need replacement in 
the next 5 years. Otherwise, just general maintenance. 
The inventory/ terrier has been completed and I can assure PCC that all items 
of value have been checked and all are present. The brass plaque from the 
North chapel has still to be replaced back. 
An addition of a further card payment machine for the south porch door has 
been purchased and is in position. 
  
Gill Caswell – Church Warden 
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